
Principal’s Note: 
Hello HPJH families! 

We all hope that you all had a relaxing and enjoyable 
break and  were able to find some quality time to spend with 
family and loved ones.  As time continues to fly by, we are all 
working hard to be sure that your student is being allowed 
every opportunity to grow both socially and academically. 
Remember to take advantage of our homework center after 
school Monday-Thursday from 3-4. The 2nd card marking ends 
on January 20, 2023. 

We are super excited to announce  that a new team 
member has joined our HPJH administrative staff.  Please 
welcome Mr. Kiger to the HPJH family.  Mr. Kiger comes to us 
from Hazel Park High school and will be the Dean of Students.  
He will be working himself into the mix starting this Monday.  
Please say hello and introduce yourself if you happen to see 
him.  Mr Kiger is super excited about this opportunity and is 
looking forward to creating relationships with both staff and 
students.

8th Grade Families: We still have boxes of chocolate to 
sell for our fundraiser for Washington, D.C.  If you have already 
sold a box or boxes, please make sure your money is geting 
turned in promptly. If you would like another box to sell, please 
have your student see Ms. Gray in the office to pick up another 
box.. Thank you so much for your help! 

With students in mind, 
John Barnett
Principal- Hazel Park Junior High

This week’s Events: 
*Homework Center open M-TH 3:00-4:00

1/9: Boys Basketball Game (Away) vs. Ferndale
7th Grade @ 4:00 & 8th Grade @ 5:00

1/10: Boys Basketball Practice 3-5
1/11: Chess Club in RM #216 3:00-4:00
    Boys Basketball GAme (Away) vs. Country
 Day 7th Grade @ 4:00 & 8th Grade @ 5:00
1/12: Math Family Game Night 6:00-7:00 @ HPJH
     (Rescheduled from November 15) 

Jan. 9 , 2023

PBIS Focus Behavior:

BE RESPONSIBLE: As we start back after 

break, let's all be sure that we are doing our work 
and have it turned in.  The card marking ends in 2 
weeks on Friday 1/20.Remember if  you need help 
to take advantage of  the homework center after 
school. Take responsibility for your grades and 
behaviors!

Quote of the week: 
“You cannot escape the responsibility of 

tomorrow by evading today”     —Abraham 

Lincoln



1/15: 8th Grade Bowling Club (see flyer 
     below) 
1/16: No School MLK Day
1/17-1/20: i-READY Reading & Math 
     Diagnostic Testing 
1/18: Boys Basketball Game (Home) vs. 
     Berkshire 4:00
1/20: End of 1st Semester (2nd card 
     marking) 
1/20: PBIS January Celebration 
1/23: Board of Education Meeting
2/2: 8th Graders: Freshman Orientation @
     HPHS 6:00-7:00 

Jan. 9, 2023

Quick access links: 
Junior High December Lunch Menu

Resources / Quick Links - Parents

District Calendar 

Student Handbook

Bullying Prevention & Reporting

OK2Say: https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say

Open House/Meet the teacher nigh info

Upcoming Events: 

OK2SAY 

https://ok2say.state.mi.us/ 

1/9 Miss Evans
1/10 Julissa Breneman
       Leland Horle
       Mrs. Nix
1/11  Carmen Dubose
        Mackenzie Smedman  
1/12  Dyamond Carr
         Madelyne Rucks
         Fatou Sow
         Faith Taylor
        Ayden Whitfield

https://hazelparkschools.nutrislice.com/menu/hazel-park-junior-high
https://www.hazelparkschools.org/parents/resources--quick-links/
https://www.hazelparkschools.org/our-district/calendar/
https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:09802615-575b-4d6f-9cc5-ad3cbf2135dd
https://www.hazelparkschools.org/parents/bullying-prevention/
https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1DDLJG9817RJ1032hc_-zE41_C21rJUb4ebjPu_xCT7k/edit?usp=sharing
https://ok2say.state.mi.us/


Celebrate & Remember



Please consider 
selling some boxes 
of chocolate! ALL 
of the profit goes 

towards our 
Washington, D.C 

trip! 



still 
available! 

8th Grade Washington, D.C. Trip

We have about 12 spots still open to fill our 2nd bus! Iif 
you have not had a chance to sign your student up for 
the 8th grade Washington, D.C. trip, you can sign them up 
for only $99!. Once registered, you can choose the 
payment plan and stretch the balance of the trip out 
over the next couple of months so it is very affordable. 
Click the link below or scan the QR code to see more 
details about our trip: 
https://worldstrides.com/custom/2024-hazel-park-jr-hi
gh-school-dc-206051/
Trip ID: 206051

We will be doing a World’s Finest Chocolate 
Fundraiser to raise money for the  
Washington, D.C. trip! Permission slips will 
be going home on Monday 12/12 and need 
to be returned by Wednesday 12/14 for your 
student to participate. Please consider 
allowing your child to participate as all 
proceeds will go towards the 8th grade trip 
balances. Boxes of  chocolate will go home 
next week. Please watch this video link for 
fundraising information. 

https://worldstrides.com/custom/2024-hazel-park-jr-high-school-dc-206051/
https://worldstrides.com/custom/2024-hazel-park-jr-high-school-dc-206051/
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1jCbCf7XESZhfK0eo5Dx1SblgqirtgjIP%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing_eil_m%26ts%3D6342dea8&data=05%7C01%7Ccrivard%40wfchocolate.com%7C81ed6d9142a249c5695608daaa136b04%7C467f6d2cdadf400199aee618dbecc5b3%7C0%7C0%7C638009297630900010%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gyqc2MkLmdpEVSrQzMtKgNbvnnQPJ3yfH9UDCNGHu4E%3D&reserved=0


Flyers will be sent home on Thursday 
12/14/22 for this new rescheduled date! 




